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1. Approval of September Minutes and Treasurer’s Report. (5 minutes). 

2. Burning Issues from the Community (10 minutes). 

3. Presentations on Ballot Questions Regarding Recreational Marijuana Retail Stores in 
Newton.  Representatives from Responsible First Step Newton and Opt Out Newton will 
present. (45 minutes). 

4. Waban Common Update (SL - 10 minutes). 

5. Zoning Redesign Updates (10 minutes). 

6. Agendas for Upcoming WAC meetings (10 minutes). 

7. Announcements: 

a. Opiods and Our Community Presentation, First Baptist Church Newton Centre, 
October 25th, 6:30-8:30pm.  

b. PorchFest Planning Meeting. The organizers of Auburndale’s PorchFest have 
extended an invite to surrounding villages to organize their own event. Planning 
meeting to be held October 22, 7:30p at Auburndale Library. Please contact Chris 
Pitts at cbpitts@gmail.com if you would like to get involved with bringing 
PorchFest to Waban. 

c. MBTA track work begins. Sign up for e-mail updates at MBTA Green Line - D 
Reconstruction page.  

d. December 13th 6:30pm -  Mayor Ruthanne Fuller will be at the Waban Library 
Center prior to our regularly scheduled WAC meeting to meet with residents.  

8. Next Meeting: November 8th. 

The location of this meeting is wheelchair accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact 
the city of Newton’s ADA/Sec. 504 Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the 
meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. 
For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 
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